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Humber Valley Heritage Trail is open

	The Humber Valley Heritage Trail has been cleared of fallen trees and is now open to the public.

Thanks go to members of the HVHTA, but especially to Toronto and Region Conservation Authority, which provided a trained crew

to cut the large trees and clear obstructing debris from the trail after the winter ice storm. Please note however that the section of trail

that crosses Duffy's Lane, in the vicinity of the Bolton Arterial Road construction, will continue to be closed until the BAR is

completed in 2015.

Jerry Gorman,

President,

Humber Valley Heritage Trail Association,

Bolton Chapter
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